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Since May, we—Ann-Kathrin, Selina, Diep, and Sina—

have been the new equal opportunities officers for the

department. Our goal is to represent the interests of

women of all status groups and to actively contribute to

equality in the department.

Our tasks include:

advising the department on personnel matters,

coordinating the allocation of funds for the

advancement of women,

and planning and implementing events such as

discussion groups, workshops, and seminars on the

advancement of women.

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions

regarding gender equality, please feel free to contact us

—we look forward to hearing from you!

Introducing ourselves –
Your new equal
opportunities officers

WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE
FROM US?

WE ARE LOOKING FOR A
STUDENT ASSISTANT!

T E L L  U S  W H A T  Y O U R  E X P E C T A T I O N S

A N D  W I S H E S  A R E !

I F  Y O U  A R E  I N T E R E S T E D  I N  T H I S

T O P I C  A N D  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  S U P P O R T

U S  I N  O U R  W O R K ,  P L E A S E  S E N D  U S  A N

E M A I L  A T :

GLEICHSTELLUNG@
BAUING.TU-DARMSTADT.DE

P L E A S E  A L S O  V I S I T  O U R  W E B S I T E


